GREATER CLARK COMMUNITY SCHOOL CORPORATION
Request for Bids to Purchase Property
2025

BID NOTICE

Notice is hereby given that sealed bids will be received by the Greater Clark County School Corporation, beginning April 30, 2025, up to and including the hour of 1:00 PM (EST) on July 9, 2025.  The bid is specifically set for developers to purchase and develop property.  Greater Clark County Schools is seeking bids from qualified and interested parties for the acquisition and development of property adjacent to the site of the future River Ridge Middle School. The project being considered under this request will be on approximately 17.665 acres acquired by the School Corporation in 2022 and 2024.  The site is within the City of Jeffersonville, generally located along SR 62 near its intersection with Utica-Sellersburg Road.  All bids shall be accompanied by a non-collusion affidavit.  Bids will be opened in public on July 9, 2025, beginning at 1:00 PM by committee and will be available for public inspection at that time.  Specifications for the bid requests, project overview, offering price requirements and site details along with the RFP will be on file at the Greater Clark County Schools Administration Business Office, and may be examined during regular business hours (8:00 AM to 3:00 PM), Monday through Friday.  Additionally, the specifications can be found on the Greater Clark County Schools web page located www.gccschools.com,  listed under the business office department appearing under the Our District menu and Department tab.  Deadline to submit questions to the facilities office will be May 30, 2025.  Target date for selection to award the bid will be August 15, 2025.
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